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The Chief Officer also stated the following from follow-on questions with Liberia Flag reps and Parties 
in Interest: 
 
The Chief Officer stated that there is an engine stop on the bridge, and that the last collision drill took 
place on April 30th according to the log. The Chief Officer has had his masters license since 2018 and is 
very familiar with the vessel’s SMS.  
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